


Mill Lane Community Primary School
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Hygiene Policy 
This documentation runs alongside the relevant whole school policies which can be viewed in full at http://www.mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk/website/policies/3739

Toileting
During Forest School sessions children may need to visit the toilet. The toilets at Mill Lane Community School are situated near the field in an external block of the school. Forest School children are aware of the location of the toilets and are encouraged to use these facilities if the need arises. Younger children are encouraged to go in pairs.
Before going to the toilet, the children must seek permission from the Forest School Leader to make her aware of their whereabouts. On return, the children then must advise the Forest School leader of their return. 

Hand washing
[bookmark: _GoBack]Before any snack or drink, all children must wash their hands. There will be a bucket of hot / warm water available at all times during the session. The children are encouraged to use soap. In the case of sensitive skin/ medical issues advice will have been previously sought from the parents of the child. 
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